
 

 

October 18th, 2016 

 

Dear Members, 

 

It’s with great pleasure that we present the 2016/2017 Martis Camp winter desk calendar and wall calendar. 

Read on and explore all that’s happening at The Camp this winter. From Thanksgiving to Easter we’ve got a 

great mix of high energy events and peaceful sanctuary in the mountains. Take a look at what we have planned 

in the Spa, at the Family Barn, in Folk School classes, in our Art Programs, during the Winter Festival Days over 

the holidays, during Presidents Week and, of course, in the great outdoors!  

 

As the membership grows we continue to evolve in our approach to managing operations and access so that 

all members may enjoy the Club amenities. Please be reminded that guests must be accompanied by and in 

the presence of the member at all times and that Extended Family Guests may not hosts guests. 

 

New this winter: 

 On weekends and holidays valet parking at Lookout Lodge is available for member vehicles only with a 

maximum of one car per family other than for immediate pick-up and drop-off. 

 On weekends and holidays valet parking is available for members and guests at the Camp Lodge with 

an added, convenient shuttle service to Lookout Lodge. 

 This winter we’ve added vehicles to our convenient in-community shuttle services so getting to 

Lookout Lodge has never been easier. Give us a call and we’ll come to your door. There’s no need to 

even take the car out of the garage. At the end of your day, we’ll drop you and your guests back at the 

house for the simplest of roundtrips!  

 On Fridays, Saturdays and the holiday periods we also have an evening shuttle service from the Camp 

Lodge to the Village at Northstar. 

 

We’ll continue to offer shuttles from Lookout Lodge to the Village at Northstar with additional runs in the 

morning and afternoon peak periods on weekends and holidays. 

 

We hope the detail provided on amenities and programming helps you and your family plan for the wonderful 

winter ahead. During the holiday periods in particular, we’ve planned what we hope is something for everyone 

in your family! Be it the new Snowball Concert, a day of backcountry snowcat skiing or boarding, or competing 

for fun in snowman building or gingerbread house decorating, we look forward to you taking part in things 

you’ve enjoyed in the past or trying your hand at the exciting new additions to the calendar. 

 

On behalf of all the Martis Camp Ambassadors, we wish you a peaceful fall and happiness over the holidays. 

Here’s to a great winter season at The Camp. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

 

Gus Jones 

General Manager  


